

Senator Brian P. Stack 609 New York Avenue • Union City, NJ 07087

THIS MAY BE ONE OF THE MOST IMPORTANT **ELECTIONS OF OUR LIFETIMES...**

Dear Friend.

I write this letter concerning the upcoming General Election, which will be held on Tuesday, November 6th, 2018 for United States Senator. This election will be one of the most important elections of our lifetime because it could impact personal issues that are so important to us for years to come.

When I choose to support a candidate, I always explain my reason for offering my support. In this election, I am giving my full support to Senator Bob Menendez. It is obvious that Bob has been a strong advocate for the working and middle classes of Hudson County and he fights on the right side of the issues that impact our daily lives.

While Bob's opposition may try and sling mud, it is important to focus on the commitment of Senator Menendez to Hudson County. Yes, Bob has made some mistakes like all human beings have, but no one can deny his dedicated work on behalf of New Jersey residents.

During a time of such political and governmental turmoil in our nation, strong leadership is needed. We need to re-elect Senator Menendez to counter the scary and hurtful policies of the current administration in the White House.

Please take five minutes out of your busy day on Tuesday, November 6th to vote Column A for Senator Bob Menendez.

As always, I am here for you, no matter what the issue is you need help with - seven days a week. Please call me at any time.

Sincerely.

Brian P. Stack

State Senator

Cell: (201) 376-1942





